
I am fortunate that England’s Areas of Outstanding Natural Beauty are part of 

my Ministerial responsibilities. Whether it be rolling hills, sweeping coastline or 

a tranquil village, spending time in an AONB can stir the heart and lift the 

spirit.  

This is a pivotal moment for all AONBs. The Government has set its ambition in 

the 25 Year Environment Plan which states clearly the importance of natural 

beauty as part of our green future, while AONBs retain the highest status of 

protection for landscape through national planning policy. Leaving the EU 

brings with it an opportunity to develop a better system for supporting our 

farmers and land managers, who play such a vital role as stewards of the 

landscape. The Government welcomes the Review of National Parks and Areas 

of Outstanding Natural Beauty led by Julian Glover - the first of its kind for 

generations - to ensure our designated landscapes can flourish in the years 

ahead.   

In my visits to AONBs around the country, I have been struck by the passion of 

many people - farmers, volunteers, and hard-working staff - for the beautiful 

places they live and work. In this spirit I am delighted to welcome publication 

of this Statutory Management Plan for The Kent Downs AONB. It is significant 

that this plan will be delivered in partnership by those who value the Kent 

Downs. I would like to thank all those involved in preparation of this 

document, and wish you the best of success in bringing it to fruition.   

  

 

 

 


